
 

 

 
VEDL/Sec./SE/25-26/53                              June 18, 2025 
 
BSE Limited                          National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers           “Exchange Plaza” 5th Floor Plot No., C/l, G Block 
Dalal Street, Fort           Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 001           Mumbai – 400 051 

  
Scrip Code: 500295         Scrip Code: VEDL 
 
Sub:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended (“SEBI Listing 
Regulations”) 

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
In compliance with Regulation 36(1)(b) of the SEBI Listing Regulations, please find enclosed herewith 
the letter sent by the Company to those shareholders whose e-mail address are not registered with 
the Company/KFin Technologies Limited, Registrar & Share Transfer Agent/Depository Participants, 
providing the web-link and exact path of the Company’s website where the complete details of the 
Annual Report for FY 2024-25 of the Company can be  accessed. 
 
The same is also uploaded on the website of the Company and can be accessed at 
www.vedantalimited.com . 
 
Request you to kindly take the above on record. 
  
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Vedanta Limited 
 
 
 
Prerna Halwasiya 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ACS: 20856 
 
Enclosed: As above  

 

https://www.vedantalimited.com/eng/investor-relations-stock-exchange-announcements.php


 

 

Sensitivity: Internal (C3) 

 
Date: June 18, 2025 

To, 
The Shareholder of 
Vedanta Limited 
Folio No: ________ 
 
Sub: Communication of web-link and exact path for accessing the Integrated Report and Annual Accounts of the 
Company for the Financial Year 2024-25 (“Annual Report”) as per Regulation 36 (1) (b) of the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI 
Listing Regulations”) 
 
Dear Shareholder(s), 

Greetings from Vedanta Limited (the “Company”). We trust this message finds you and your family in good health 
and high spirits. 

We are pleased to inform you that the 60th Annual General Meeting (“AGM/Meeting”) of the Company is 
scheduled to be held on Thursday, July 10, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. IST through Video Conferencing (“VC”)/Other Audio-
Visual Means (“OAVM”). 

Pursuant to the above-mentioned SEBI Listing Regulations, a letter providing the web-link and the exact path to 
access the complete details of the Annual Report is required to be sent to those shareholders whose e-mail 
address are not registered with the Company/KFin Technologies Limited (“KFin”), Registrar & Share Transfer 
Agent ("RTA")/Depository Participants (“DPs”). 
 
Accordingly, please find below the relevant details:  
 
Weblink – https://www.vedantalimited.com/eng/investor-relations-overview.php#resultsReports  
Path – Visit the Company’s website at: www.vedantalimited.com 
Investor Relations       Results & Reports        FY25       Annual Report       Integrated Report and Annual Accounts 
 
Thanking you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

For Vedanta Limited  
Sd/- 
Prerna Halwasiya 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ACS No. 20856 

https://www.vedantalimited.com/eng/investor-relations-overview.php#resultsReports
https://www.vedantalimited.com/eng/
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